
From: Simonton1, Barty <Barty.Simonton1@dnr.ga.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 8:41 AM 
To: Dawnmathews Kalathiveettil; Matos, David; Shelby Naar; Dunn, Richard; 

Kelly, Tymeria 
Cc: John Lamb 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: For Your Comments - State of Georgia - Hatch Units 1 

and 2 - Relax required number of fully tensioned reactor pressure vessel head 
closure studs 

 
I do not have any comments related to this amendment request. 
 
Barty 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

 
From: Dawnmathews Kalathiveettil <Dawnmathews.Kalathiveettil@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 4:07:47 PM 
To: Matos, David <David.Matos@dnr.ga.gov>; Shelby Naar <shelby.naar@gema.ga.gov>; Dunn, Richard 
<richard.dunn@dnr.ga.gov>; Simonton1, Barty <Barty.Simonton1@dnr.ga.gov>; Kelly, Tymeria 
<tymeria.kelly@dnr.ga.gov> 
Cc: John Lamb <John.Lamb@nrc.gov> 
Subject: For Your Comments - State of Georgia - Hatch Units 1 and 2 - Relax required number of fully 
tensioned reactor pressure vessel head closure studs  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Ms. Naar, Ms. Kelly, Mr. Matos, Mr. Simonton, and Mr. Dunn: 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff plans to issue an amendment to 
Southern Nuclear Operating Company (SNC) for Edwin I. Hatch Nuclear Plant (Hatch), Units 1 
and 2, on approximately March 24, 2023. 
By application dated August 19, 2022 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management 
System (ADAMS) Accession No. ML22231B055), SNC requested changes to the Technical 
Specifications (TSs) for Hatch, Units 1 and 2. The proposed license amendment request (LAR) 
would revise TSs for Hatch, Units 1 and 2, to relax required number of fully tensioned reactor 
pressure vessel head closure studs in technical specifications table 1.1-1, “MODES.” 
If the State of Georgia has comments on the LAR, please provide the comments by the close of 
business on February 26, 2023. 
Best Regards, 

Dawnmathews T. Kalathiveettil 
Hatch Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch (LPL 2-1) 
DORL – O8 C02 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office Phone: 301-415-5905 
Email: Dawnmathews.Kalathiveettil@nrc.gov 

https://aka.ms/o0ukef
mailto:Dawnmathews.Kalathiveettil@nrc.gov
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